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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
LOCAL STUDENTS SHINE IN NATIONAL SPANISH LANGUAGE COMPETITION  
 
[City, State, Date] – We are thrilled to congratulate the outstanding Spanish students from 
__________________ School who have once again demonstrated excellence on the 2025 
National Spanish Exam (NSE), earning well-deserved national recognition.  
 
In this year's competition, students from ______________________________________ School 
secured a remarkable ___ gold, ___ silver, and ___ bronze medals, in addition to ___ honorable 
mentions. The achievement of earning a medal or honorable mention on the National Spanish 
Exam (NSE) is a testament to the dedication and hard work of our students.  
 
The AATSP Exams is a program of the esteemed American Association of Teachers of 
Spanish and Portuguese (AATSP). With a rich history dating back to 1957, the National 
Spanish Exam (NSE) is administered annually from grades 6 through 12 and serves as a 
cornerstone of academic achievement in Spanish language education. As the largest of their 
kind in the United States, the NSE attracted over 80,000 student participants in 2025. Achieving 
gold, silver, or bronze status in the NSE opens doors for students to explore a variety of 
scholarship opportunities provided through the AATSP Exams program. Information about the 
AATSP Exams can be found at www.nationalspanishexam.org 
  
This success is not an isolated incident but rather a reflection of 
___________________________________________ School's longstanding tradition of 
academic excellence in Spanish language education. Our students have consistently excelled 
on these exams, thanks to the guidance and expertise of our dedicated Spanish teachers: 
__________________, _____________________, and ________________________.  
 
We extend our heartfelt congratulations to all the students who participated in the competition 
and commend them for their hard work, determination, and commitment to mastering the 
Spanish language.  
 
For media inquiries or further information, please contact [Name, Title, Contact Information] 

AATSP Exams, 160 Rail Road, Suite 3, Chesterton, Indiana 46304 
 
 

http://www.nationalspanishexam.org

